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Natural disaster recovery work on Lawrence 
Hargrave Drive at Coalcliff 

June 2025 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the people of the Dharawal Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

 

What work are we doing?  

We will be installing protection barrier to prevent 
rocks falling onto the road on the northbound 
side of Lawrence Hargrave Drive, just north of 
Bombora Way at Coalcliff. 

We will also be carrying out investigation work on 
two culverts at this location to inform future 
drainage upgrade work in the area. Work involves 
digging the ground to locate utilities and gain 
information about ground conditions.   

When we’ll be working 

Work will be carried out from Monday 23 June to 
Friday 4 July, weather permitting. 

To complete work safely and reduce impacts on 
the community, we will be working day and night 
shifts, from 9.30am to 2.30pm and 7pm to 5am, 
Monday to Friday, weather permitting. 

What will this mean for you? 

Traffic impacts  

During work, single lane closures and a reduced 
speed limit of 40 km/h will be in place for the 
safety of workers and road users. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call  
132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the  
Live Traffic NSW app. 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact the project team: 

  0437 590 743 

   southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

  nswroads.work/LHD_repairs 

If you need help understanding this information, 
please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
service on 131150.  

Work location area 

 

There will be some noise and lighting associated 
with this work.  

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles 
• traffic controllers and signage 
• lane closures and reduced speed limits 
• noise and light from machinery and equipment. 

We will make every effort to minimise impacts 
and complete work as quickly as possible. 
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